
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

July 6, 2022 

The Redbook Committee is in the process of reviewing the revised Personnel Document of the 

School of Nursing. We expect to complete the initial review and respond to the unit within the 

next few weeks. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair 

 


